MINUTES

HART COUNTY BOARD OF FAMILY AND CHILDREN SERVICES

The regular monthly meeting of the DFCS Board was held Wednesday, November 30, 2011 at 4:00 p.m. in the DFCS Board room.

Attending were Alice Worthan, Earnestine White, John Williamson and County Director Mark Akridge.  

The minutes of the last meeting were approved as presented.  
Monthly county expenditures were approved.  Excess funds – received approval from County Commissioners. 

The Office of Family Independence and Social Services reports were discussed.     

Director’s report:

· The Director shared information concerning DFCS Realignment.  Region 2 remains the same but some Regions were adjusted.  Using a new formula, county class size was also addressed.  County class size ranges from 1 (smallest counties) to 6 (largest counties).  The new formula uses county population, population in poverty and population under age 19 in poverty.  Franklin remained a class 2 county.  Hart went from a class 3 down to a class 2.  

· The office will be closed on Friday, December 23, 2011 and Monday, December 26, 2011 for Christmas.  The office will be closed on Friday, December 30, 2011 for an all staff furlough day and on Monday, January 2, 2012 for New Year’s Day.       

Meeting adjourned.  

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, December 28, 2011 at 4:00 p.m.
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